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Already in full LCI Committee so no vote was needed, there was some discussion

Notes:

This bill is essentially a government mandate for which light bulbs must be used in your home in
order to increase energy efficiency and keep the cost of energy low.

Senator Bright and Senator Bryant were not in full support of the bill.

| do not expect this bill to come out of committee with a favorable report based on the discussion
today.

| would think our position would be that the consumer should be able to choose which light bulb
he/she prefers instead of a government mandate.

Happy to go over if you have any questions.
MW
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